
North Hollywood Northeast Neighborhood Council

Letter of Support for MURALISM

April 2021

The North Hollywood Northeast Neighborhood Council met on Wednesday, April 14, 2021 to

discuss and gather community input from our stakeholders for any and all mural proposals by

MURALISM. The meeting was posted according to Brown Act guidelines and it was Item #9 on

the agenda, it was accessible to the local community members.

After the discussion and input from the community regarding the murals, we voted to support

any murals in the NHNENC boundaries. We have attached a copy of the meeting notice and the

minutes reflecting the vote and support of the murals. We thank MURALISM for all the work

they’ve done for our community.

Sincerely,

SheRise Ford, President, on behalf of the North Hollywood Northeast Neighborhood Council

Email: Board@nhnenc.org

Website: www.nhnenc.org
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